June 16, 2008

RECEIVED
Mr. John Blevins, Director

Compliance Assurance and Enforcement Division l_‘UN 23 2“03
United Sates Environmental Protection Agency
Region 6 6 EN—W
1445 Ross Avenue, Suite 1200

Dallas, TX 75202-2733

Re: - Notice of Proposed Assessment of Class I Civil Penalty
Docket Number CWA-06-2008-1832
Facility Number OKU000636

Dear Mr. Blevins,

[ am in receipt of your May 20, 2008 letter and would like to request a hearing in orderio
present our side of the complaint. I'm not sure what options that we have other thiga <=
formal hearing, however, for the record, I have spoken to Mr. Matt Rudolph on at fgast -
two other occasions and he was not very receptive to hearing another side of the story.
On a second note, please update your files to reflect Altec’s corporate office located :ii":;",f—

Altec Petroleum Group, Inc. e
c/o Altec Testing & Engineering, Inc. ? '
6035 Fremont Street
Riverside, CA 92504
Ph (951) 352-6510

- Fx (951) 352-6514

The address in Oklahoma is a field office and although it is a manned field office, papers
of this time sensitive nature should come directly to my attention at our corporate office.

Thank you for your immediate attention in this matter and I look forward to discussing
the case further. '

Sincerely,

Patrick S. Adams
President

Asbestos & Lead Testing « Hazardous Malenals Management « Environmental Engineering + Site Assessments & Remedialion

6035 Fremont Street = Riverside, CA 92504 « Phone 951.352.6510 = Fax 951.352.6514



